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Your guide to new public space
“ A ‘ : | safety investment coming to
Are you fed up of people fly-tipping, littering and graffiti tagging in your Broxtowe borough in 2023-25

street?
Find out about a new scheme to make offenders clean up the mess.
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INTRODUCTION

BEESTON TOWN CENTRE

What is Safer Streets?

Safer Streets is a Home Office funded initiative to improve safety in
public spaces and also to make people feel safer when they are out
and about. It is particularly targeted at helping to reduce
neighbourhood crime and antisocial behaviour and preventing violence
against women and girls.

Police and Crime Commissioners work in partnership with local
councils to bid for funding, which can be used on projects such as new
CCTV cameras, street lighting, youth provision and home security
devices. Broxtowe Borough Council will deliver the project in Beeston
town centre with the support of the Safer Streets partnership.

What is the money being spent on?

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire
secured £333,000 of funding for projects across the South
Nottinghamshire Community Safety Partnership area, with one third of
this to be spent in the Broxtowe borough.

The partnership, which includes Nottinghamshire Police and Broxtowe
Borough Council, identified Beeston town centre as the key location
where the funding could be used to greatest effect to reduce antisocial
behaviour, shop theft and cycle theft.

Broxtowe Borough Council will use the funding to replace 11 old CCTV
cameras which are no longer fit-for-purpose with new state-of-the-art,
4G cameras with infra-red capability and 40 times optical zoom. It will
also install two new refuge point cameras, an innovative technology
which allows anyone in distress to push a button at the bottom of a
CCTV camera pole and speak directly to CCTV control room operators
to ask for help.

Which locations will be targeted?
The cameras will be installed in the following areas:

The tram and bus interchange on Beeston High Road, Beeston
Square, Humber Road, Broadgate Park, Regent Street, Derby Street
(inc car park), Station Road (inc ARC Cinema), Commercial Avenue,
Foster Avenue (inc car park), Styring Street, Chilwell Road,
Devonshire Avenue Car Park, Villa Street and Acacia Walk (inc
Tesco car park).

Eleven upgraded,
state-of-the-art CCTV
cameras.

Two new refuge point
cameras with direct
intercom access to the
CCTV control room.
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